
From: Daina A. Woodman

To: Keith Eaker; Melissa Garber

Cc: Jody Spradley

Subject: RELEASE POWER: Jewel Lake

Date: Friday, August 5, 2022 8:24:04 AM

Melissa, This is very important to Century that we fix. My apologies. Please correct the power

release as PERMANENT POWER not temp power. Thank you.

 

Permit Number: 43210

Date for inspection: 8/8/2022

Requested Inspections:

Electrical - Permanent Power : PASS (MMCELROY) * Please release power. Thank you.

 

I called and left a message as well.

 

Thank you,

Daina A. Woodman

Building Inspections Department, Gainesville Office

4475 SW 35th Terrace, Gainesville, FL  32608

Cell: (352) 443-2412 | Office: (352) 372-3392

Scheduling: uesgainesville@universalengineering.com
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